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DBC supports the Bill 's objective to facilitate the redevelopment of the QWB precinct by establish ing an 
appropriate property and planning legislative regime for such a large scale development being delivered 
pursuant to robust agreements between DBC and the State of Queensland. 

DBC further supports the Bill's additional objectives to: 

• provide a process for the ratification of a proposed QWB Casino Agreement; 
• maintain the integrity of casino operations and those involved or associated with the conduct 

of casino operations 
• give effect to a range of casino regulatory matters. 

The Star Entertainment Group supports a transparent regulatory framework that provides for the ongoing 
integrity and probity of casino operations, and which is appropriate to support world class Integrated 
Resort operations. As an operator of casinos in Queensland for over 20 years in Brisbane and 
approximately 30 years on the Gold Coast, The Star Entertainment Group has a proud and proven ability 
as a responsible casino operator of high standards. The Star Entertainment Group is committed to 
continuing to provide a safe and responsible environment for gaming and entertainment. 

We look forward to the opportunity that the Queen's Wharf Brisbane Bill 2015 provides us, to create a 
new world class Integrated Resort Development with a local spirit, where we will continue to partner with 
our communities to create a world of opportunities and entertainment excellence. 

Yours Sincerely 

Matt Bekier 
Managing Director and Chief Executive Officer 
The Star Entertainment Group Limited 
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